
 

 

15 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Thank you to all our students who are continuing to work very hard on- line in co-operation with 

their teachers.  Despite the short notice of this school closure all students adapted and their 

teachers are delighted with the positive response they have received this week.  

In the interest of all it has been decided to postpone all mock exams until after the mid term break.  

The earliest date on which mock exams can commence will be Monday 22nd February.  We will give 

as much notice as possible regarding a start date when we can.  

In the meantime, your daughter should continue to work hard and to co-operate with all of her 

teachers.  If your daughter is unable to attend class, please use the notes section of the App to 

communicate this to the school.  If your daughter is unable to submit work, please ask her to 

communicate with her teacher as soon as possible through Teams.  

If you have any concerns regarding your daughter’s wellbeing or progress, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school.  Her subject teacher, the Guidance Counsellor, Learning Support, the Year Head 

and Ms Daly and I are happy to address any concerns you may have. 

Once again, I wish to commend the 3rd year students on their positive response and we look forward 

to this continuing.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

_______________________ 

Bernadette Prendiville 

Principal 

 


